SUMMARY OF THE BCA EXECUTIVE MEETING -~ MARCH 6, 1979

A1 Haggerty (1st Vice-President) reported he is compiling a book on incorporation records
which will be kept with the BCA Secretary. Letter of patent, along with copies of all
forms pertaining to incorporation, after being signed by the BCA President and Secretary
will be placed in the book, as well as copies of all Executive and General meetings.

AT will pass original signed forms onto the Bank.

A1 also informed the Executive that Plante and Anderson will review the insurance policy

in the near future to determine any duplication of coverage between our policy and that of
Gloucester Township.

1,400 memberships have been sold to date in the Hamlet. Phil Chartrand also reported that

the Newcomers' Club will hold a meeting in April concerning welcoming new residents into
the Community.

A BANAR committee consisting of Gwen Pollard, Colin Sangster, Mike Roche and Michelle

Ashdown was formed to analyze the requirements of the position of Editor and determine an
appropriate division of duties.

A Ratepayers' meeting was held on February 27, 1979 and the distribution of expected per
capita grant money from Gloucester Township was ratified,

Gerry Beament also stated that registrations for summer sports are presently taking place.
Gerry has had no response from the BANAR ad concerning the four sports convenors required,
Anyone that would be interested, please contact 5erry at 824-7571.

A meeting of the sub-committee to discuss vandalism in Blackburn Hamlet was held on
February 28th at the home of Al Haggerty. Present: Eldon Kemp, Mr. and Mrs. J. Pollard,
Mr. and Mrs. B. Parsons, and Al Haggerty. Chief Duncan's comments discussed.

Decision: (1) Investigate noon-hour control of school children. (2) Inquire into
possibility of having representative(s) of Gloucester Police speak to executive.

Recommendations: (1) Continue/improve informing Blackburn Hamlet's community residents of
existing situation. (2) Seek/find a responsive resident to replace Dave Pugh-Roberts as
our Community's representative on the Police/Community Relations Committee. (3) Mr. Tom
Hall and a member of the Gloucester Police Department be invited to meet with (a) the facts,
figures, stats, etc. and make recommendations.

General Comments: Mr. Hall suggested that providing and publication (regular) of pregise,
menaingful statistics could have beneficial effects. Example: Kinds/types of vandalism,
public or private vandalism.

Following discussion, it was agreed that Al will set up a meeting the first week in April
for the Sub-committee to meet with Mr. Hall and Const. Carrier.
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